
[ 1211 ]

INTESTATES' NAMES.1

Robert Wood

Herbert Jones

.

William Berbeck

James Macnaghten

Michael Redmond

William Smith

'Charles Reddish

James Charters

John Peregrine Read -

George Toshach

Samuel Corljett

unount belonging
to the Estate in
Company's Paper.

Sicca Rupees.

6400 0 0

7300 0 0

—

—

—_

— •

•j L.

—

133,600 0 0

4SOO 0 0

\mount of tkfi
Estate in Cash.

Sicca Rupees.

90 15 8

521 14 2

70 5 H

1632 12 4

75 15 8

180 0 0

319 13 8

365 12 9

102 8 8

95& 5 8

24 11 C

Whole Amount
paid over in Cash

and Company's •
Paper.

Sicca Rupees.

6490 15 8

7821 14 2

70 5 11

1632 12 4

75 15 8

180 0 0

319 13 8

365 12 9

102 8 8

134,558 5 8

4324 11 6

To whom paid.

tornies of the Reverend;
John Craigie, father of the-
deceased.

'aid over to Messrs. Barrett
and Co. substituted attor-
nies to William Stewart,
the constituted attorney of
Henry Widiuan Wood, Esq.
brother and administrator
to the estate of the de-
ceased.

i*aid over to Messrs. Colvins,.
Bazett, and Co. constitu-
ted attornies to John Jones,
father of the deceased.

Paid to creditors*

?aid dividends amongst the
bond creditors of the de-
ceased.

Paid to creditors.

Paid on account of judgment
debt.

Paid over to Mrs. Elizabetbv
W alter on account of bond
or the deceased..

Paid over to Thomas Temple-
ton, Esq. attorney for Mr.
Francis William Purchase,
executor of the late Mrs.
Sophia De Rozario, re-
siduary legatee named ia
the will of the deceased.

Paid over to James Pattle,
Esq. for the representatives

. of the deceased..

Paid over to Messrs. Mack-
intosh, Fulton, and Mac-
clintock, constituted attor-
nies of Andrew Br-iggs and
his wife Margaret Briggs^
which said Margaret Briggs
is the sister german to the
said deceased.

Remitted to MKS. Henrietta
Corbeti, spinster, sister
and administratrix to the
estate of the deceased in
Europe.

Fort William, Octaler 22, 1813. WM. BLACKSTONE, Reg.


